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TakeCare Insurance Makes Payment to GMHA 
Hospital Reinstates Acceptance of TakeCare Insurance 

 

(Tuesday, August 20, 2024; Tamuning, Guam) The Guam Memorial Hospital Authority (GMHA) received a 

payment from TakeCare Insurance Company, Inc. in response to a press release sent out by GMHA 

announcing it would no longer accept its insurance.  

“GMHA is pleased that TakeCare immediately responded in good faith by hand-delivering a payment 

yesterday,” said Lillian Perez-Posadas, HospitalAdminitrator and CEO. “GMHA takes its responsibility to 

the healthcare of our people very seriously. Yesterday’s decision was a difficult one. I am relieved that 

TakeCare recognizes its responsibility and has responded positively.”   

As of August 19th, GMHA reinstated its business relationship with TakeCare Insurance Company, Inc. and 

will continue to accept TakeCare insurance from its subscribers for the services at GMHA.  
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